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F:  (908) 662-8496 

  

skelly@sjindustries.com 
Sheree Kelly, JD, MBA  
Regulatory Affairs Counsel 
 
 

August 22, 2022 
  
 
 
Electronic Filing 
Carmen D. Diaz, Acting Board Secretary 
and Acting Custodian 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0350 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Elizabethtown Gas Company for Approval of Increase 
      Base Tariff Rates and Charges for Gas Service, Changes to Depreciation Rates and  
      other Tariff Revisions  
      BPU Docket No. GR21121254 

 
Dear Ms. Diaz:  

 
In connection with the August 17, 2022 Order of the Board of Public Utilities in the above 

referenced matter, Elizabethtown Gas Company was directed to file revised tariff sheets on or before 
August 30 2022, for service rendered on and after September 1, 2022.   
 

As such, we have enclosed for filing: 
 
(i) Redline version of Elizabethtown Gas Company Tariff for Gas Service B.P.U. 18; 
(ii) Clean version of Elizabethtown Gas Company Tariff for Gas Service B.P.U. 18. 

Kindly mark same “filed”. 
 
Hard copies are not being provided at this time, but can be provided at a later time, if needed. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.   
 

   
  Very truly yours,  

                                                         

                                                                 Sheree L. Kelly, JD, MBA  

 
cc: Service List  
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